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 Spotlight on…Key Stage 1 
 
KS1 Children went to Alexandra Park 
this week to look for signs of ‘Seasonal 
Changes’ as this is their 
science topic this term. The children 
collected different coloured leaves for 
an Autumn Display in class and will 
compare these to a Winter park visit 
later this year. 
 
 
Elizabeth Moran (Principal) 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pupil of the Week 

Reception 1 Musa 

Reception 2 Subhaan  

Larch Hibba 

Beech Essa 

Willow Amelia 

Maple Aaron 

Woodlands A Rafi 

Chestnut Aiyaz 

Ash Uwais  

Sycamore Summaiyah 

Elm Yahya 

Oak Dana 

Principal Yahya B 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Woodlands  

99.7% 
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 KS1 had a special delivery earlier 
this week with a letter from Evil 
Pea and a map- they had to rescue 
Supertato! 

 

They also looked at the difference 

between DECIDUOUS and 

EVERGREEN trees 

predictions about whether or not 

selected trees would still have leaves 

in January. 

Beech class have been very 

busy in maths partitioning  

numbers into Tens and Ones
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